From: Scott Gruhn

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 4:53 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: HB170

Thank you for working to ensure Alaska's energy security in HB170, which also will lessen pollution and climate
concerns. This action is urgently needed.

I'm asking you to support HB170 with the amendment proposed by REAP: that the priority of the bank is to “develop
loan programs for energy efficiency and renewable energy projects for residential, commercial and community

buildings.”

That will go a long way to ensuring the goal of the legislation is attained, maximizing the law's benefit for energy
efficiency and clean energy solutions.

Thank you very much.

Scott Gruhn
Principal, BBFM Engineers



From: Mark Lyman

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 4:40 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: green bank

| support the green bank
Sent from Mail for Windows



From: Mary Burtness

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 8:01 AM
To: House Finance

Subject: HB 170 Green Bank

Dear members of the House Finance Committee:
| am very concerned about AIDEA being the recipient and manager of an Alaska Green Bank. | have heard nothing but
scandals coming from that organization for years. In addition, they are fossil fuel based and | feel they have no

motivation to make Alaska energy independent with renewables. Their mission has been to develop and sell fossil fuels.

For these reasons | ask you to amend this bill to prevent any loopholes for the AIDEA to change the true purpose of a
green bank and make it accountable to the legislature and the public.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify.

Mary C Burtness



	Memo Style2.pdf
	Memo Style.pdf



